
 
Monday, 30 October 2023 

 

Technical Bulletin (TB-2306): XP95 Marine Flame Detector (UV) – Base Mounted 

 

Reason for notification: 

This product no longer holds MED approval.  

 

 

 

Detail: 

We have made the decision not to reapply for MED approval for this product at this time. All MED logos 

and marks will be removed from the product, labels, and packaging.  

The XP95 Marine Flame Detector (UV) still holds other marine type approvals, including Lloyds Register 

and CCS, therefore it still approved for use in marine projects.  

 

Remedy 

If you are happy to accept this product without MED approval, you do not need to do anything. Once 

stock has arrived your order will be shipped. 

If you cannot accept this device without MED approval, please cancel your order at the earliest 

opportunity by contacting our customer service team: sale.enquiries@apollo-fire.com  

 

Questions  

If you have any questions, please contact your account manager or email sales.enquiries@apollo-

fire.com  

 

-END- 

Model number Item Name 

55000-027MAR XP95 Flame Detector (UV) - Base Mount 
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